
From: Daniel Hunt [mailto:danielhunt60@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 29, 2014 3:19 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Please don't develop, i.e. destroy, West Hayden Island 

I'm a resident of the "other end" of Hayden Island, where development has already been 
extreme.   

But I've also walked the west part, and canoed around it, and there is a large amount of valuable 
natural forest there, and many animals and birds. 

Might I make a suggestion?  As no such land anywhere ever seems to have a chance of escaping 
the developers, might the City of Portland consider transforming it into a park?  One not unlike 
the wonderful Forest Park, in fact, although with certain portions kept carefully "off limits" to 
the visiting public.   

In any case, I hereby express my view that West Hayden Island should NOT be developed, either 
by the Port or by anyone else. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Daniel Hunt 

602 N Tomahawk Island Drive 
Portland OR 97217 
 


